
Announcements 1/8/24 
 

Welcome back Bears!! 

 

If you are in Ms. Wilson or Mrs. Reynolds' periods 1st through 5th 

English 3 classes, go to Media Center today. 

 

There will be a meeting for anyone interested in trying out for the 

Baseball team after school, Tuesday January 16th at 4:45 pm. Tryouts 

will begin Monday, January 22nd. If you cannot make the meeting, see 

Coach Kreuter in room 935. Please make sure you go to the BTHS 

website to start Athletic clearance paperwork. It must be completed 

before tryouts. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 


